
 

February 9, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ronald Highland, Chairperson 

House Committee on Education 

Statehouse, Room 561-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Highland: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2531 by House Committee on Education 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2531 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2531 would repeal statutes which provide due process for postsecondary teachers in 

any community college or technical college, including the Washburn Institute of Technology.   

 

 The Kansas Board of Regents indicates HB 2531 would have no fiscal effect on its office 

or the postsecondary educational institutions referenced in the bill.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


